Minutes
Community Development Committee
For Meeting of December 18, 2013
In BOS Room


a. Anne Kreig presented recommendations of how to use the $222,528 of TIF funds to for the betterment of the TIF area, in conjunction with CDBG, sewer reserve funds and tax revenues. It was noted that these funds are available to be spent by the selectmen for improvements within the TIF area or on Town wide projects that will benefit the TIF area. 
b. A motion was made to recommend to the Selectman that they approve $10,000 of the TIF funds be authorized for the award of a sign design contract for TIF areas in downtown Bridgton . 
c. Dee Miller presented report on an article in the Portland Press Herald concerning Maine needs strategies to grow workforce. Discussions concerning developing and training Bridgton citizens led to no recommendations. 
